
                                                                                           

 

 

KCCU & UNITED WAY – 41 YEARS, 100% PARTICIPATION 

For immediate release – KCCU Staff and Board donate $10,000 to United Way Campaign 

(December 9, 2020 – Kingston, Ontario)  

The staff and Board of Directors of Kingston Community Credit Union are pleased to help the 

United Way KFL&A to surpass their annual campaign goal for 2020.  KCCU staff and Board 

raised a total of $6,615 through their United Way workplace campaign this year.  In addition, the 

Board of Directors voted to add a corporate contribution to top up the total donation to $10,000.  

These funds will go a long way in helping United Way KFL&A support many important agencies 

in doing the essential work needed to support disadvantaged members in our community. 

KCCU is very proud to have achieved 100% staff participation in the workplace campaign for 41 

straight years! KCCU takes pride in setting a caring example for workplaces in Kingston.  KCCU 

appreciates the generosity of their dedicated staff and their commitment to supporting our 

community.   

Learn more about the United Way KFL&A Campaign by visiting: United Way KFLA raises more 

than $3.5 million - United Way of KFL&A 

About Kingston Community Credit Union 

Kingston Community Credit Union was founded in 1957 and has grown to become one of 

Ontario’s most successful local credit unions. It is owned and operated by its members and has 

shared over $1 Million in donations in cash and in-kind with the community as well as profit 

sharing with members. KCCU has grown to over $190 Million in assets under administration, 

serving more than ten thousand members with its branch locations 18 Market Street 

(Downtown), 795 Gardiners Road (Kingston West) and in the Kinglake Plaza at 1201 Division 

Street. To find out more about KCCU visit us at www.kccu.ca. 

Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/KCCU.Kingston 

Twitter – https://twitter.com/KingstonCCU 

Instagram - https://www.instagram.com/kingstoncommunitycu/ 

Media contact: For media inquiries contact Jon Dessau, CEO (jdessau@kccu.ca) or David 

Bull, CFO (dbull@kccu.ca) at 613-384-5555.  
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